From:

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 25, 2017 2:34:25 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:54 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Bruce Conboy

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

This rate increase is ridiculous unless there is a significant increase in new generation stations there
should be no need to raise the rates the sources of generated electricity being nuclear and hydro both
sources are free for hydro as they pay no fees to use the running water from the Federally owned
Rivers. As well the Nuclear generation of electricity is very cost effective with fuel rods lasting for long
periods of time. Stop lining executives pockets and leave our pockets alone

-- Attachment --
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